

The East Ferris Santa Claus Fund

January 2021

Dear members of the Municipality of East Ferris,

The East Ferris Santa Claus Fund wishes to thank you very sincerely for your continued support.

Your very generous donation in the amount of \$1,000.00 helped us fill large boxes with food and essential items for the less fortunate members of our community.

Caring donors like you helped make the Christmas season brighter for 47 families, including 43 children.

Please accept our best wishes for health and prosperity in 2021.

With heartfelt gratitude,

Diane Bendrenne

Diane Boudreau

Treasurer of the East Ferris Santa Fund